
November 11, 2018November 11, 2018                   SERMON NOTES  
  

 

“The Supremacy of Christ in Our  

Relationships” 
 

Colossians 3:18 - 4:1   

 

Maple Ridge Baptist Church  

22155 Lougheed Highway  

604-467-9613 

www.ridgebaptist.ca 



Sunday 9:30am Pre-Service Prayer 

Tuesday 

 

6:00am  
7:00am 

 

 
Men’s Prayer  
Men’s Prayer 
 

Wednesday 
7:00am 
11:00am 
7:00pm 

Women’s Prayer  
Adult Prayer 
Church-wide Prayer 

 

PRAYER SCHEDULE 

MRBC Women - This Is Christmas:  This year’s event        

features the Village Women’s Worship Team. Come and   

enjoy a beautiful evening with women in our community. 

Tickets are available for purchase in the lobby, after the   

service.  
 

Save the Date!  Oh What Fun! Our free family Christmas 

event will be held on Saturday, December 15th from 6:00 - 

8:30pm. There will be activities suitable for all ages and the 

event will feature the sounds of the Golden Ears Jazz Band. 

See you there!  
 

MRBC 101:  Are you new to MRBC? Do you want to find out 

more about who we are and why we do what we do? Are 

you interested in becoming a member? If you answered yes 

to any of these questions, please join us for our next   

"MRBC 101" Dinner on Sunday, November 25th from 

5:00pm - 7:30pm. Register online (in the events section), 

by calling the office, or by emailing gary@ridgebaptist.ca. 
 

Salvation Army Kettle Campaign: If you would like to serve 

with this ministry, please email Jaime at                                  

bellringer@saridgemeadows.com, phone their office at    

604-463-8296 ext. 104, or call the bell ringer cell phone     

236-881-7018. She will walk you through the process.  This 

service opportunity is for the Christmas season, short shifts 

and offers lots of flexibility.   
 

Prayer Requests:  Please be in prayer for our church and for 

the following individuals/families:  

Chin Family    Joy Elcheshen       

Christianne Morton        Nedra Casoria   

Carol AnnThibodeau  Jonathan Dailey 

MRBC MINISTRIES  
 

Operation Christmas Child 25th Year:      
157 million children have received shoe-

boxes!  When you pack OCC gifts to       

celebrate the completion of “The Greatest 

Journey”, there is a graduation (where the 

gospel is given) and the children receive a 

New Testament in their language and a certificate.  Every 16    

seconds a child becomes a follower of Jesus.  Please put 

your toy for a child in the OCC bin or give $10 towards   

shipping!  Drop off starts tomorrow! November 12th - 18th 

from 10:00am - 4:00pm. For more info, contact Barb at     

778-881-9794.   

 

Volunteer Opportunity:  Christmas in the Park will be held on 

Saturday December 1st - event organizers are looking for 

team members. There are lots of ways you can assist as they 

have a craft tent, security, the parade and a live nativity! 

Please contact Paul Olson at 604-505-9774 or email 

paul@burnettfellowship.com. 
 

 
 
 

MRBC MINISTRIES 


